Nepal 

Entrance fees

Sagarmatha National Park (which contains Mt. Everest and is a World Heritage site) has set up a system whereby 30% of the money collected by the park from mountaineering expeditions into the Everest is re-invested into the protection of the park. Since the mountaineering fees can be substantial (it costs about US$50,000 per expedition, with a total of about 5 expeditions per year) this system has helped generate some US$400-500,000 per year for activities to conserve the park.

Annapurna Conservation Area has obtained agreement from the Nepal government (by means of a special law to this effect) that the money collected from entry fees to the Conservation Area will be channeled directly to the conservation of the area via a local NGO, the King Mahendra Conservation Trust. Every visitor to the Annapurna Conservation Area pays an entry fee of US$12 which, in 1996, generated some US$400,000 for the conservation of the Annapurna, more than enough to cover the costs of maintaining the site. As a result of these experiences, the Nepal government is re-evaluating how it uses the entry fees collected at other parks (Mountain Institute, 1997)
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